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Minutes of the February 7th 2018 BOD Meeting
Officers present:  Bob Styerwalt, John Waller, Earl Kaplan, Ralph Sutter and Alan Raul
Other members present:  Linda Styerwalt, Pete Stonehewer, Russ Foster
President Earl Kaplan called the meeting to order at 12:10 PM.
The minutes of the January 7th 2018 Board Meeting were approved as submitted.
Training Officer Alan Raul will be the presenter for both the First and the Second Session today.  His Second Session talk will focus on his new Yoga laptop computer; why he chose it, how he configured it and what his user experience has been to date.  Alan will make a point of reminding members who have Charter as their Internet Service Provider must call Charter in order to get the free upgrade to 100Mbps.
Time permitting, Secretary Ralph Sutter will show how he mapped his home computer network.  Ralph will poll SLO Bytes members if they are interested in hearing a presentation by a Wireless Internet Provider.
Program Chair John Waller informed the BOD that Microsoft recently developed a program that tracks fake Microsoft support and disabled certain scammers’ ability to connect the user’s computer.  SLO Bytes member Jim Carter will be the Second Session Presenter for the March 2018 meeting.
Treasurer Bob Styerwalt notified the BOD that the club currently has 10 members whose dues have lapsed.  The lapse varies between two months and much longer.  After a brief discussion, the BOD authorized Bob to move these accounts to inactive and to stop sending reminders to these members on a timetable that he felt to be appropriate.
President Earl Kaplan will not attend the March 2018 SLO Bytes General Meeting.  Treasurer John Waller will miss part of that meeting.
The meeting ended at 12:29 PM.
Ralph Sutter



